
BenQ Corporation 

16, Jihu Road, Neihu, Taipei 114, Taiwan 

Declaration Letter 

Date: November 10, 2022 

FCC ID: JVPQP30 

IC: 6175A-QP30 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, BenQ Corporation, hereby declared that the device does not support channel 12 ~ 13 in 

2.4GHz band and any non-US/Canada channels in all the operational mode(s) for the 

product. 

Should you have any enquires or comments, please have my best attention. 

Sincerely, 

Signature: ___________________________ 

FCC/ISED contact person information. 

Name: Wenny Lan 

Email: Wenny.Lan@BenQ.com 

 

mailto:Wenny.Lan@BenQ.com

